
Dear	Public	Commission,	
	
I	am	in	opposition	to	this	project.	I	am	a	resident	of	the	west	island	and	
commute	by	car	everyday	to	Dorval.	I	sit	in	at	least	half	an	hour	of	traffic	
just	to	reach	autoroute	40	from	the	north.	It	is	clear	this	project	will	
increase	the	traffic	on	the	west	island,	and	it	will	reduce	the	quality	of	
life	for	residents	commuting	daily.	
	
Besides	the	obvious	traffic	increase,	the	main	reason	for	my	opposition	to	
this	project	is	the	destruction	of	the	green	space.	We	have	so	few	green	
spaces	left	on	the	island	of	Montreal.	There	are	many	projects	around	the	
island	of	Montreal	that	are	already	reducing	green	spaces	(or	plan	to	reduce)	
such	as	the	Turcot	Interchange,	the	expansion	of	the	airport,	the	proposed	
light	rail	train,	the	Saint-Laurent	Technoparc,	etc.	
	
The	year	is	2017;	we	need	all	the	green	space	available	to	help	citizens	cope	
with	the	effects	of	climate	change.	Let's	tell	the	world	that	we	value	our	
quality	of	life	and	that	of	our	childrens'	and	the	environment	over	new	
housing.	
	
Juliana	Lisi	


